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20th February 2024 
 

Dear Parents, Carers, Grandparents, Aunties and Uncles! 
 

 
 

We will be celebrating World Book Day in Nursery on WEDNESDAY 6th MARCH 
(A day early as not all of our children attend on the official date of 7th March). 
 
This year we are theming our activities around 'Bedtime Stories'. We will send some more information next week, but for now we would like to 
know (and beg!)... 
 

Can you spare 15 minutes on Wednesday 6th March to come and read a story to a small group of 

children in Nursery?  
Don't worry, you will have at least 1 staff member with you! 
 
It might be a story you enjoyed as a child or one of your own children's favourite books. We could even choose a book for you, if you are 
struggling!  
If you would like to read a story in your home language then let us know and we can arrange a group of children who will be able to share this 
with you.  
 
The children LOVE having visitors and it is important for them to see different grown ups sharing a love of reading. Can you come and help us 

celebrate this important part of being little? ❤️ 
 
If you can help us, just email and let us know if you would prefer a morning or afternoon slot. 
 

We really hope you can join us on the 6th to share the love of reading 🙂 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Elinor Warner 

 

Head Teacher 
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